Presented to

Mississauga Shotokan Karate Club

on the occasion of its 15th Anniversary.

When the Mississauga Shotokan Karate Club first opened its doors in
Streetsville, 30 students enrolled. Today, student membership includes
150 students of all ages. The Club’s teachers are to be commended for their
dedication to teaching young people good sportsmanship, team
cooperation, and discipline while striving towards a standard of
excellence. By successfully representing our City at many international
karate events such as the World Championships in Malaysia and South
Africa and participating at this year’s Kubota Cup Karate
Championship, your Club has brought the sport of karate
to the forefront in our community.

On behalf of the members of Council and residents of the City of
Mississauga, congratulatio d best wishes for continued success.

= Wr Hazel McCallion
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